
 
 
 
 
 

 

19 September 2017 

 

 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 REQUEST REF: FOI 0812-17 

 

Thank you for your email of 29 August 2017 asking for information under the Freedom of 

Information Act (FOIA) 2000.  You asked:  

 

 

Please provide the number of staff at FCO equivalent grades of HEO, SEO and Grade 7 

(including Fast Streamers or recent ex-Fast Streamers) made redundant on an involuntary 

basis between July 2013 and December 2013, and please explain the reasons for those 

redundancies. 

 

I am writing to confirm that we have now completed the search for the information which you 

requested.   

 

I can confirm that the Foreign and Commonwealth Office (FCO) does hold information 

relevant to your request.  

 

I have established that no FCO members of staff at equivalent grades of HEO, SEO and 

Grade 7 (including Fast Streamers or recent ex-Fast Streamers) were made redundant on 

an involuntary basis between July 2013 and December 2013. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Human Resources Directorate 

 

Human Resources Directorate 

Foreign and Commonwealth Office 

King Charles Street 

London SW1A 2AH 

 

Website: https://www.gov.uk  

 

 

https://www.gov.uk/


We keep and use information in line with the Data Protection Act 1998.  We may release this personal information to other UK 
government departments and public authorities. 


